
Over the past several months the Department Commander and Department Finance Officer and Higgins 

Lake Lodge Chairman for AMVETS Department of Michigan have visited the Ladies Auxiliary to present 

certificates of appreciation recognizing their support and contributions for the benefit of the Lodge and 

Cabins. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

President Kathy Keizer, Ladies Auxiliary Department of Michigan and 

Commander Hogan, AMVETS Department of Michigan  

Louise Brougham, First Vice President Ladies Auxiliary Post 126 Grand 

Rapids and Commander Hogan, AMVETS Department of Michigan 

Karen Harmon, President of Ladies Auxiliary Post 93 Armada and AMVETS 

Department of  Michigan Finance Officer/Higgins Lake Chairman, Craig 

Robinson. 


